
NOTICE OF MOTION PUT FORWARD BY COUNCILLOR MARTYN HOGG ON 

BEHALF OF THE GREEN PARTY 

 

"We confirm that Denbighshire Council supports the campaign to devolve 

management of the Crown Estate and its assets in Wales to the Welsh Government 

and that the funds raised be used by Local Authorities to support the social needs of 

the people who live in Wales.  

 

“We ask the Leader to write to the Welsh Government outlining our support to help 

persuade Westminster to devolve the Crown Estate as a matter urgency.”  

 


